
 

 

 
 

NEWS   12.2016

NEW FOR 2017

•	Extending our snowmaking program with the purchase of 
automated snowguns to enable us to make the most of every 
opportunity to make snow when temperatures permit. 

•	 Installation of a Chademo fast charger responding to the rapidly 
increasing demand from clients testing electric vehicles.

•	Continuation of our ongoing commitment to install safety 
barriers on our access road.

•	Fine tuning the Nelson GPS tracking system which was 
successfully implemented in 2016, further improving safety 
across the Proving Ground.  

•	Further working with both NZ Government departments 
and private companies investigating the construction of an 
autonomous vehicle test facility.   

2017 BOOKINGS &  
CONTACT INFORMATION

If you are considering testing at SHPG in 
2017, please contact us as soon as possible.  
We are already experiencing a high level of 
interest for test facilities.

We will be on a summer break from 23 
December 2016 to 16 January 2017.  Emails 
will be checked regularly during this time.  
For urgent enquiries, please contact Judy 
Thomas +64 21 766 921.

SHPG would like to wish 
you all a Merry Christmas 
and a safe New Year

Contact SHPG
For further information regarding bookings and testing at SHPG, 
please email us at admin@shpg.co.nz or phone +64 3 443 0344www.shpg.co.nz

To unsubscribe please click here

SHPG is taking a major step towards using only 
renewable energy sources. Diesel generators 
which have previously been used for peak 
capacity electricity, will now only be used  
as emergency back up.
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